
Newsletter for January 2022 

 Walt's Notes 

 Hi Everyone!  As I sit here writing this 

on Christmas Day, I ponder the wonder of hav-

ing each and every one of you in my life.  I am 

so grateful to be able to serve you as we head 

into the new year.  May the  year bring us 

growth, both spiritually and in congregants.  

While we will miss those that have to moved 

on, we know that they take our spirit and joy 

with them, just as they remain in our hearts and 

lives. 

 The months of January and February will 

be filled with a study of Elijah.  I do pray you 

can join us either in person or through our rec-

orded messages.  I am excited to be able to 

bring these messages to you.   

 Let us count our blessings that God re-

mains among us and that our lives are shaped 

by our Lord Jesus Christ; today, tomorrow, and 

forever.                Rev Walt 

Announcements 

Sunday School — 9:30 AM 

Worship —  10:50 AM  

Sunday night Bible Study 

7:00pm at the church 

************ 

 

ALL CHURCH BREAKFAST            
Saturday, January 8,  

8:00am -Sagebrush 

 

FELLOWSHIP LUNCHEON              
January 9                          

After worship 



Contact Us 

First Christian Church 

200 S. Rio St. 

Fort Stockton, TX   79735 

Phone:  432-336-2394 

Email:  office@fccfs.org 

Web:  http://fccfs.org 
 

“Do not conform to the pattern of this 

world, but be transformed by the re-

newing of your mind. Then you will be 

able to test and approve what God’s 

will is—his good, pleasing and perfect 

will.             Romans 12:2  

 


